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Candida auris is considered an “Urgent Threat”

Antibiotic Resistance Threats in the United States, 2019 (cdc.gov)

https://www.cdc.gov/drugresistance/pdf/threats-report/2019-ar-threats-report-508.pdf
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Geographic spread of C. auris



CDC C. auris activities 

§ Surveillance

§ Lab Capacity to improve detection

§ Guidance on MDRO containment 
and Infection Prevention & Control

§ Support health departments and 
facilities to stop transmission


